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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-7302         0000 ALARM, FIRE False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-00:10:32                 Arvd-00:10:35  Clrd-00:11:41
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports residential CO alarm sounding. WBFD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
224 reports per FD faulty detector.

25-7303         0117 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 712] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:17:44  Clrd-01:21:40
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.   

25-7313         0218 NOISE COMPLAINT Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-02:18:52                 Arvd-02:20:12  Clrd-02:32:28
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-02:20:10                 Arvd-02:20:14  Clrd-02:32:31
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports children screaming in next door   
apartment. Same issue last night.

         Narrative:      
226 advises no answer at unit. CP advised to call if needed.

25-7314         0317 911 HANGUP Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1336] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-03:18:03                 Arvd-03:30:24  Clrd-03:30:26
         Narrative:      

Cellular E911 silent call from the area of the Park and Ride   
lot. Initiated silent call protocol. Caller hung-up. Call   
back x 4 to voicemail after 10 rings. Messages left.

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area. No signs of an emergency. No one made   
themselves known.

25-7315         0757 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [EAO] ISLAND CT
         Narrative:      

e911 from Easton requesting mutual aid ambulance for elderly   
male party that fell yesterday evening, possibly has a   
broken hip.   

         Narrative:      
Request cancelled, Easton ambulance available.   

25-7316         0938 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 561] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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                                                     Arvd-09:39:53  Clrd-10:48:43
         Narrative:      

Officer out at baseball fields for town sports.

25-7319         1104 ANIMAL CONTROL Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:07:20                                Clrd-11:08:18
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:08:21                 Arvd-11:14:46  Clrd-11:18:01
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting PD check on small dog being kept in a   
crate at the top of the stairs. Caller states animal is kept   
confined in that crate without food/water.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area, animal is no longer in the crate, no   
answer at the door.   

25-7321         1138 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + HIGH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:38:46  Clrd-11:42:34
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front license plate.

25-7322         1207 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:07:04  Clrd-12:18:01
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-7323         1301 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST CENTER ST + HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:01:04  Clrd-13:06:12
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-7324         1314 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + WILLOW ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:14:46  Clrd-13:22:00
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-7325         1329 ASSIST CITIZEN Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting for information on feline left at the   
residence after prior incident. Party advised that we do not   
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take/keep animals nor do we have any record of this animal   
on file. Party no longer lives at the address.   

25-7326         1400 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:03:48                 Arvd-14:03:50  Clrd-14:03:51
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Failure to stop, 226 did not pursue due to public safety   
risk. Vehicle continued north into Brockton.   
Brockton PD notified.

         Narrative:      
Several hits on LPR.   

25-7327         1422 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 06/22/2025 1451
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1274] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:22:47  Clrd-14:34:47
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

MV Stop. Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-7328         1447 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:51:02                 Arvd-14:54:41  Clrd-15:10:56
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting possible stolen motorcycle parked in the   
attached lot. Described as a red Harley Davidson sportster,   
expired tag (2019).

         Narrative:      
Plate attached was held, property manager was notified, no   
trespass tow options.   

25-7330         1828 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:32:25                 Arvd-18:32:33  Clrd-18:45:21
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:32:27                 Arvd-18:32:31  Clrd-18:32:31
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stating he's been woken up by loud and   
aggressive banging for the past couple nights. Management at   
the building has been notified by the calling party. Calling   
party looking to file a complaint with police.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-7331         1909 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:17:12                 Arvd-19:21:49  Clrd-19:24:22
         Narrative:      

E911 caller stating she was behind the attached vehicle   
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operating erratically. Caller stating the truck was all over   
the roadway. Vehicle was last seen pulling into the attached   
location's parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Officer on scene observed the vehicle parked and unoccupied   
at the attached location.

25-7332         1926 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 06/22/2025 2107
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:26:39  Clrd-19:52:02
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:32:13                 Arvd-19:32:15  Clrd-19:52:03
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Officer 10-3 with male party.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk set bail at $150 at 2017 hours.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk into station.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-212-AR
            Arrest:    GONCALVES, HILTON P       
           Address:    227 MATFIELD ST   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    32
           Charges:    SPEEDING
                       LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION
                       LICENSE NOT IN POSSESSION
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

25-7335         2211 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 06/22/2025 2215
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:11:00  Clrd-22:15:37
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-7337         2259 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 73] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:59:00  Clrd-23:10:54
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:00:42                 Arvd-23:00:44  Clrd-23:06:36
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for inspection sticker.

25-7338         2349 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 06/23/2025 0044
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party stating she observed a vehicle drive up on the   
grass to pass a vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Officer in the area unable to locate.

For Date: 06/23/2025  -  Monday   

25-7339         0001 ERRATIC OPERATION CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-00:33:36                 
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on motorist operating erratically.

         Narrative:      
Operator checks okay at this time.

25-7340         0047 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1350] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-00:47:51                 Arvd-00:47:52  Clrd-01:05:14
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-00:49:05                 Arvd-00:51:41  Clrd-01:05:00
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on a party walking through the lot at   
the above location.

         Narrative:      
Party is related to the business owner of the above address   
and has a shop on the same property.   

25-7350         0130 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:31:37  Clrd-01:32:55
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking vehicle on side of road.

         Narrative:      
Unknown if owner has broke down or is visiting someone at   
property. Officer will attempt to contact owner prior to end   
of shift.

         Narrative:      
Note found on vehicle this morning. Vehicle is broke down   
and they have a tow coming sometime this morning.

25-7352         0141 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-01:41:11  Clrd-01:54:14
         Narrative:      

Mv stop for speeding.

25-7356         0736 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
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  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-07:37:39                 Arvd-07:41:16  Clrd-07:52:25
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-07:41:52                 Arvd-07:41:55  Clrd-08:19:13
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting of a MVA.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched and en route.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
No injuries reported.

         Narrative:      
A-1 has vehicle.   

25-7357         0817 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   

25-7360         1025 ARREST ADULT Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:29:23                 Arvd-10:29:26  Clrd-11:07:20
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:08:15                 Arvd-11:08:29  Clrd-12:11:46
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to turn himself in on a warrant.   

         Narrative:      
Male party placed in holding cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner checks ok.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner checks ok at 1135 hours.   

         Narrative:      
224 transporting one male prisoner to Brockton District   
Court.

         Narrative:      
Transport complete, 224 returning to town.   

         Refer To Arrest:      25-213-AR
            Arrest:    MORTON, COLLIN JOSEPH       
           Address:    512 SPRING ST Apt. #APT   WEST BRIDGEWATER, MA
               Age:    35
           Charges:    ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION

25-7362         1136 DISABLED MV Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting his vehicle is broken down on the   
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side of the road, arranging private tow through AAA when he   
gets out of work.   

25-7363         1142 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:42:55  Clrd-12:21:09
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-7365         1223 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 06/23/2025 1350
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:38:14  Enrt-13:38:16  Arvd-13:42:44  Clrd-13:50:18
         Narrative:      

Calling party requesting an officer to run VIN number and   
sign RMV paperwork to register his vehicle.

         Narrative:      
VIN verified.

25-7364         1224 SERVE SUMMONS Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-12:24:00  Clrd-12:25:54
         Narrative:      

227 attempting to serve summons at attached location. No   
docket number provided.   

         Narrative:      
Party served in hand.   

25-7369         1347 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report. Report issued.   

25-7370         1349 Break & Entering (Dwelling) REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    FRIEND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:04:44  Enrt-14:04:47  Arvd-14:05:17  Clrd-14:49:19
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting a house he owns was broken into over   
the weekend, caller states there are windows broken.   

         Narrative:      
BCI requested on scene.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and en route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI on scene.   

         Narrative:      
222 10-20, checking with neighbors for possible camera   
footage.

         Narrative:      
Spoke with neighbors who will check their cameras and reach   
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out if any footage is available.

25-7372         1404 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1576] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:06:14  Enrt-14:06:20  Arvd-14:11:18  Clrd-14:24:32
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting she is concerned for horses being   
left out in the blazing heat.   

         Narrative:      
Animals check ok. Parties advised to routinely change   
animals water.   

25-7373         1419 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 06/23/2025 1443
  Location/Address:    THAYER AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:25:04  Enrt-14:25:07  Arvd-14:28:43  Clrd-14:43:00
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting suspicious parties saying they are   
from National Grid.

         Narrative:      
Workers are from National Grid replacing meters.   

25-7375         1428 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Tow ONLY release   
issued.   

25-7376         1443 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:43:23  Clrd-14:45:41
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-7381         1644 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:45:55  Enrt-16:45:57  Arvd-16:53:07  Clrd-16:55:32
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ bedroom motion sensor - 2nd floor.

         Narrative:      
Accidental by homeowner.

25-7383         1722 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:23:39  Enrt-17:23:41  Arvd-17:25:51  Clrd-17:59:08
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:34:37                 Arvd-19:34:38  Clrd-20:19:18
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to speak with an officer for a follow up.
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25-7384         1811 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:11:04  Clrd-18:13:24
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-7386         2037 Break & Entering (Dwelling) REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    GOLDIE RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-20:40:52  Enrt-20:40:54  Arvd-20:42:00  Clrd-22:05:57
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:40:57  Enrt-20:40:59  Arvd-20:42:54  Clrd-22:09:00
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports she just got home and her house   
is not as she left it. She believes someone was inside her   
home.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified and enroute.

         Narrative:      
BCI is on scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-7387         2202 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST + RISING SUN LN
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:02:31  Clrd-22:05:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-7388         2208 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:10:05  Enrt-22:10:06  Arvd-22:14:35  Clrd-22:52:02
         Narrative:      

Walk in party would like to speak with an officer regarding   
a potential B&E.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-7389         2210 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    GOLDIE RD
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:10:00  Clrd-22:23:11
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

226 flagged down by a party requesting to speak with   
officers about recent incident.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke to party. Report taken from previous incident and   
will be updated accordingly.
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25-7390         2217 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [BRO] COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:22:01                 Arvd-22:22:03  Clrd-22:22:04
         Narrative:      

Brockton has a vehicle chase possibly heading into town.

         Narrative:      
Monitoring Brockton radios, vehicle went onto route 24   
north.

For Date: 06/24/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-7402         0654 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1272] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-06:57:39                 Arvd-07:02:35  Clrd-07:06:12
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 rear door. No key holder contact has been made.

         Narrative:      
Officer reports property all secure at this time.

25-7405         0840 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:41:35  Enrt-08:41:39                 Clrd-08:44:05
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-08:42:23  Enrt-08:42:26  Arvd-08:45:47  Clrd-09:07:54
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:43:04  Enrt-08:43:06  Arvd-08:45:45  Clrd-09:07:51
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:04:04                                Clrd-09:04:09
         Narrative:      

Multiple E911 calls for MVA with airbag deployment in   
attached area. WBFD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
2 NIL requested on scene. Marks & Raleigh's en route.   

         Narrative:      
Operator dropped off personal accident report. Placed in AC   
folder.   

25-7407         0920 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release. Release issued.   

25-7408         0930 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release, release issued.   

25-7410         0955 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:56:00  Clrd-10:13:41
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         Narrative:      
Officer out at youth soccer.   

25-7413         1058 ROAD HAZARD Vehicle Towed    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 06/24/2025 1304
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:59:09  Enrt-10:59:11  Arvd-11:04:09  Clrd-11:13:36
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-12:47:04  Enrt-12:47:07  Arvd-12:51:56  Clrd-13:04:38
         Narrative:      

222 checked the area. DMV observed with note left on   
windshield. Contacting owners.   

         Narrative:      
Owner contacted and advised if not towed before afternoon   
traffic starts, a police tow would be requested.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene and has vehicle.

25-7416         1315 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for accident report. Report issued.   

25-7417         1342 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:43:13                 Arvd-13:43:16  Clrd-14:21:38
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:32:03  Enrt-14:32:05  Arvd-14:32:07  Clrd-14:51:35
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to report her ex boyfriend took the   
title of her vehicle without authorization. Party cannot   
provide appropriate documentation. Party advised civil   
matter in nature.   

25-7418         1420 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:21:44  Enrt-14:21:46  Arvd-14:21:48  Clrd-14:51:46
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to speak with an officer regarding a   
custody issue. Party advised to contact Brockton District   
Court.

25-7419         1422 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    [WEG 799] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-14:25:31  Enrt-14:25:34  Arvd-14:27:43  Clrd-14:42:07
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-14:42:14                 Arvd-14:42:16  Clrd-15:12:53
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting she was involved in a minor MVA. No   
air bag deployment, no PI reported.   

25-7420         1454 POLICE REQ, General REPORT TAKEN    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-15:01:40                 Arvd-15:01:42  Clrd-15:27:27
         Narrative:      

Parties into the station requesting to speak with officer   
228 regarding a previous incident.   
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25-7422         1603 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to pick up accident report. Report given in   
hand.   

25-7424         1630 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] ROUTE 24
         Narrative:      

Party reporting an erratic driver on Route 24. Transferred   
to MSP via PSAP.   

25-7426         1835 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 06/24/2025 1906
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:56:41  Enrt-18:58:33  Arvd-19:03:47  Clrd-19:06:31
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 zone 16/right side electrical door. No contact with   
key holder.   

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure.

25-7427         1912 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting information on where vehicle   
was towed. Information provided.   

25-7428         1931 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1520] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-19:36:05                 Arvd-19:39:18  Clrd-20:11:00
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-19:42:35                 Arvd-19:45:07  Clrd-20:11:02
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:11:07                 Arvd-20:11:08  Clrd-20:29:34
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 rear garage main door. Alarm company has not tried   
key holder yet.

         Narrative:      
Key holder contacted and is en route.   

         Narrative:      
Key holder is on scene.   

25-7431         2012 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-20:12:23  Clrd-20:18:00
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for expired registration.
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25-7432         2048 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:49:08  Enrt-20:51:55  Arvd-20:55:17  Clrd-21:01:30
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / front office motion. No contact with key holder.   

         Narrative:      
All appears in order at this time.   

25-7433         2114 CARBON MONOXIDE ALARM False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:18:40  Enrt-21:18:42  Arvd-21:18:49  Clrd-21:39:20
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting carbon monoxide detector going off. In   
process of leaving the residence. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
FD checked residence and found a faulty detector.   

25-7434         2223 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:23:00  Clrd-22:30:17
         Narrative:      

Party checks ok, waiting for a ride.   

25-7435         2228 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-22:29:21  Clrd-22:31:13
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning 89/9

25-7436         2255 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:55:00  Clrd-06/25/2025 @ 00:18:09
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:57:54                 Arvd-22:57:55  Clrd-23:19:22
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:59:40                 Arvd-22:59:42  Clrd-23:19:45
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Next in line requested.   

         Narrative:      
Marks en route.   

         Narrative:      
228 en route to station with male party.

         Narrative:      
228 arrived at station with male party. Party is Q5   
negative.   
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         Narrative:      
Marks has the vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at personal virtual recognizance.

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI arrived at station.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at 0012.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner bailed and released at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-215-AR
            Arrest:    HOUSTON, WILLIAM RUBEN       
           Address:    21 TREMONT ST Apt. #2   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    24
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH, SUBSQ.OFF
                       MARKED LANES VIOLATION

For Date: 06/25/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-7438         0009 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party to pick up tow release form. Form given in   
hand.   

25-7446         0622 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 06/25/2025 0733
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:23:02  Clrd-07:00:22
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for improper passing and stop sign   
violation.

25-7447         0645 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 06/25/2025 0733
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST + SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:00:22  Clrd-07:29:30
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued for a stop sign violation.   

25-7449         0934 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
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                       Disp-09:37:14                 Arvd-09:37:18  Clrd-10:05:33
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby requesting a ride to Brockton.   

         Narrative:      
222 transporting party to Main St. Brockton, starting   
mileage 50128.0 at 0952.

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off, ending mileage 50132.9   

25-7452         1015 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    [BRI] MAIN
         Narrative:      

e911 hangup pinging within 58 meters of the area attached.   
Female party answered on call back, hungup, and did not   
answer on repeat attempts.   
Notified Bridgewater PD.   

25-7453         1047 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:51:57                 Arvd-10:54:02  Clrd-10:59:30
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reports erratic operator, last seen taking exit   
28b off 24s. Caller states vehicle was unable to maintain   
lanes, putting blinker on/off without cause, speeding, and   
adjusting speed to keep other vehicles from entering his   
lane of travel.   

         Narrative:      
Caller states operator was a black male with glasses and   
wearing an Amazon vest.   

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area, unable to locate.   

25-7454         1058 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 06/25/2025 1108
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + LAMP POST LN
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-10:59:38                 Arvd-11:00:05  Clrd-11:08:20
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation/warning issued for stop sign violation.

25-7455         1120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:20:18  Clrd-11:20:55
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for red light violation.

25-7457         1213 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up tow release.   
Tow release issued.   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  16
  Dispatch Log  From: 06/22/2025  Thru: 06/28/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 06/30/2025

25-7459         1347 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1178] HARTSHORN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller states they received letter in the mail regarding   
B&E's in the area, wanting to know validity of claim and   
looking for more information.

         Narrative:      
Caller was advised that there have been incidents in the   
area and a suspect has been identified, but no further   
information is available at this time due to on-going   
investigation.   

25-7462         1519 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:22:59                 Arvd-15:24:50  Clrd-15:39:17
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-15:38:37  Clrd-15:39:16
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting possible brush fire behind the   
attached address.   

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

25-7463         1601 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:09:44                 Arvd-16:09:46  Clrd-16:09:48
         Narrative:      

Walk in party for LTC finger prints.   

25-7469         1811 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 06/25/2025 2005
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:15:50  Clrd-18:31:07
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:26:42  Clrd-18:31:06
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

225 out at youth baseball tournament.

25-7470         1831 SHOPLIFTING Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ROBERT W LONG
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1518] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:33:17                 Arvd-18:33:21  Clrd-19:39:27
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:33:25                 Arvd-18:33:29  Clrd-18:57:45
         Narrative:      

e911 caller stating a party walked into the store and took   
two bottles of liquor and left without paying. Did not make   
any threats just fled the location.   

         Narrative:      
Brockton Police has a suspect matching the description in   
custody. 225 on scene with Brockton Police.   

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3 en route to the station.   
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         Narrative:      
Party negative for Q5.   

         Narrative:      
Both items recovered and returned to calling party.   

         Narrative:      
226 at station with male party.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted at this time and set bail at personal   
recognizance.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner placed in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at this time.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-216-AR
            Arrest:    DECIMUS, EMMANUEL        
           Address:    70 KEENE ST   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    22
           Charges:    SHOPLIFTING BY ASPORTATION

25-7473         1943 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 06/25/2025 1949
  Location/Address:    [BRO] MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-19:43:55  Clrd-19:49:12
         Narrative:      

224 providing courtesy shuttle to citizen to assist with   
DMV.

         Narrative:      
Party assisted and returned to his motor vehicle.   

25-7474         2025 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    BRYANT ST
         Narrative:      

Party stated she believes her soon to be ex-husband is   
tracking her location. Party was asked to come to the   
station or have an officer meet her at her residence and she   
declined. Party stated she will come by the station after   
work at her convenience.

25-7475         2114 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

          Location:    [EAO] EASTON
         Narrative:      

Easton PD via PSAP requesting a k9. Advisded unable to   
assist.   

25-7477         2246 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] ROUTE 24
         Narrative:      

e911 caller stating a vehicle is heading north bound on   
Route 24 South. Transferred to MSP.   

25-7478         2254 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:55:27                 Arvd-22:55:28  Clrd-22:55:30
         Narrative:      

225 reports a DMV at attached location. Party is getting a   
ride.   

25-7479         2257 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-22:57:43  Clrd-23:08:03
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-23:00:49  Clrd-23:03:32
         Narrative:      

Marked lanes violation. Warning issued.

For Date: 06/26/2025  -  Thursday   

25-7486         0520 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-05:21:34  Clrd-05:23:30
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
Citations issued for speeding violations.

25-7488         0632 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:33:23  Clrd-07:14:20
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-7489         0722 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-07:23:08  Clrd-07:30:27
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation/warning issued for failure to stop for red traffic   
signal.

25-7490         0748 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 06/26/2025 0827
  Location/Address:    [WEG 714] WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-07:58:58                 Arvd-08:10:16  Clrd-08:21:21
         Narrative:      

Caller states 2 car MVA. Caller requesting WBFD respond for   
a party with a cut lip. Cruiser dispatched.
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         Narrative:      
Accident occured on Belmont St in Brockton, parties advised   
to contact Brockton PD to take report.   

         Narrative:      
Paperwork exchanged, parties to visit Brockton PD to   
finalize report. One party transported to Brockton Hospital.   

25-7491         0839 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    BEDFORD ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:40:45                 Arvd-08:46:37  Clrd-09:21:48
         Narrative:      

Party advised that a large tree has come down and is   
blocking the road way.   

         Narrative:      
DPW notified & en-route.

         Narrative:      
DPW on scene.   

25-7494         1004 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby for an MVA report.   
Report issued.

25-7499         1227 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-12:27:54  Clrd-12:34:50
         Narrative:      

Off-road vehicle traveling on public way. Vehicle properly   
registered in the State of Montana. Operator's driver's   
license, active.

25-7501         1249 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting lost Toyota key fob in the area sometime   
between 06/21/2025 through today. If turned in, notify   
attached.   

25-7502         1300 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:00:46  Clrd-13:02:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-7503         1317 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:17:36  Clrd-13:21:28
         Narrative:      
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Warning for stop sign violation.

25-7504         1332 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-13:32:34  Clrd-13:33:07
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-7505         1502 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-15:11:49                 Arvd-15:11:50  Clrd-15:34:56
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to speak to an officer. Believes ex-
spouse may have tracking device on vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
224 checked the vehicle, nothing found. Party was advised to   
take vehicle to mechanic to be checked on a lift and to   
return if anything is found.   

25-7507         1612 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for LTC renewal.

         Narrative:      
Receipt in hand.

25-7508         1618 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party into station to speak with an officer about   
ongoing issues in neighborhood.

25-7509         1654 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 418] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-16:54:05  Clrd-17:01:03
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-7510         1654 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:59:08                 Arvd-16:59:10  Clrd-17:08:19
         Narrative:      

Party into station to speak with officer about ongoing   
issues in neighborhood.

25-7511         1710 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
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                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:10:23  Clrd-17:12:54
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-7512         1713 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:13:07  Clrd-17:25:05
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for no inspection sticker.

25-7513         1728 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:28:50  Clrd-17:30:52
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-7514         1733 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 06/27/2025 0000
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:33:22  Clrd-17:56:37
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:48:00  Clrd-17:57:49
         Narrative:      

226 10-3 with male party.

         Narrative:      
NIL contacted and en route.

         Narrative:      
Starting mileage 21899.5 1746.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 21900.4 1751.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's on scene.

         Narrative:      
Raleigh's has vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
BCI contacted at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI into station.

         Narrative:      
Bail clerk contacted at this time.

         Narrative:      
Safe keep denied due to medical issues.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
228 transporting prisoner to Brockton District Court at this   
time.
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         Narrative:      
Prisoner has been dropped off at Brockton District Court.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-217-AR
            Arrest:    HATHAWAY, DEVIN CHACE       
           Address:    3 JOHN ALDEN RD   TAUNTON, MA
               Age:    21
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       INSPECTION/STICKER, NO
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant (DOCKET# 2415CR004927)
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION (DOCKET# 2431CR003019)

25-7515         1734 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 204] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:34:46  Clrd-17:46:05
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-7517         1818 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station inquiring about his LTC. Party was   
informed the LTC officer was not in and would contact him   
ASAP. Party was also notified PD would log his information   
to be contacted once the officer was back.

25-7518         1833 DISABLED MV Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:38:06                 Arvd-18:38:14  Clrd-19:36:18
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-18:48:53                 Arvd-18:48:54  Clrd-18:48:55
         Narrative:      

Calling party stating she noticed a vehicle stopped in the   
middle of the road with no operator.

         Narrative:      
228 on scene spoke with owner and confirmed the vehicle is   
disabled.

         Narrative:      
Tow on scene.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed from roadway.

25-7519         1835 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 06/26/2025 1849
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST + FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:35:00  Clrd-18:38:00
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-7520         2043 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-20:43:37  Enrt-20:43:58  Arvd-20:47:04  Clrd-20:50:46
         Narrative:      
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Signal two commercial burglary alarm. Zone left side doors.

         Narrative:      
Keyholder was called but no answer.

         Narrative:      
Attempted to contact keyholder. No answer.

         Narrative:      
228 on scene. Audible alarm. All appears in order.

25-7521         2103 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:03:12  Clrd-21:10:32
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-7522         2140 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SPRING ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:40:00  Clrd-22:01:54
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:53:43                 Arvd-21:53:45  Clrd-22:01:56
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-7524         2244 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:44:53  Clrd-22:45:59
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-7525         2248 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 06/26/2025 2254
  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:49:18                 Arvd-22:52:22  Clrd-22:54:30
         Narrative:      

Signal two commercial burglary alarm. Zone is left side   
doors. A keyholder was contacted just doesn't know the   
passcode.

         Narrative:      
Attempted to contact keyholder and no answer.

         Narrative:      
Audible alarm.  Building checks secure.

25-7526         2311 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-23:11:53  Clrd-23:14:36
         Narrative:      

Proper paperwork provided.  Warning for defective headlight.
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For Date: 06/27/2025  -  Friday   

25-7529         0155 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:57:25                 Arvd-01:57:28  Clrd-01:59:49
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 left side door. No key holder contact made at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company called back and cancelled prior to officer   
checking property.

25-7530         0219 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:19:17  Clrd-02:19:51
         Narrative:      

Property in order at this time.

25-7531         0221 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:21:24  Clrd-02:24:52
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-7533         0416 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 06/27/2025 0426
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-04:20:33  Enrt-04:21:13  Arvd-04:24:11  Clrd-04:26:54
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 called in for party entering lot leaving their vehicle   
and taking truck parked in lot. No key holder contact has   
been made at this time.

         Narrative:      
Building appears secure.

25-7534         0631 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-06:32:36  Enrt-06:32:55                 Clrd-06:34:40
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 back door. No key holder contact has been made at this   
time.

         Narrative:      
Alarm company cancelled prior to officers response.

25-7535         0710 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 06/27/2025 0720
  Location/Address:    [WEG 55] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-07:12:51  Enrt-07:13:14  Arvd-07:15:13  Clrd-07:20:04
         Narrative:      
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Sig 2 north office door, seating area, office and kitchen   
motion. No key holder contact has been made at this time.

         Narrative:      
Several people in the premises conducting routine business.   
Alarm appears to be accidental.   

25-7537         1029 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 495
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting pet crate on the side of the highway.   
Caller transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

25-7538         1118 ASSIST CITIZEN Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting PD to business after receiving report from   
employee that a male patron is making the staff   
uncomfortable.   

         Narrative:      
Unable to find business in town, or in surrounding towns.   
Party lives out of state. Caller stated he will have   
employee onsite call direct.   

         Narrative:      
Caller hung-up, no answer on call back.   

25-7539         1132 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for tow release.   
Release issued - TOW ONLY.   

25-7540         1202 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to drop off LTC renewal.   
Renewal accepted, receipt issued.   

25-7541         1224 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 638] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-12:24:25  Clrd-12:25:50
         Narrative:      

Mv stop for speeding. Verbal warning.   

25-7542         1242 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 06/27/2025 1247
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-12:42:00  Clrd-12:47:23
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.
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25-7544         1343 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off debit card found on the road in   
front of the attached address.

         Narrative:      
Green TD Bank card. Will be held in dispatch for the day to   
see if anyone claims it.   

25-7545         1416 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1247] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:16:50  Clrd-14:17:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for expired inspection sticker.

25-7546         1418 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 06/27/2025 1429
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-14:18:38  Clrd-14:29:23

25-7547         1517 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-15:17:07  Clrd-15:18:10
         Narrative:      

MV stop for red light violation.   

25-7548         1545 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:45:21  Clrd-15:59:52
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-7549         1553 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report.   
Report issued.   

25-7550         1622 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1094] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:32:07                 Arvd-16:32:08  Clrd-16:58:13
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Multiple calls for an accident involving a motorcylce. FD   
dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
NIL requested. Mays en route.    

         Narrative:      
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Party transported to BMC South.

         Narrative:      
Mays has the vehicle. Report to follow.

25-7552         1802 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 06/27/2025 1833
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:02:39  Clrd-18:33:37
         Narrative:      

NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
A1 en route.   

         Narrative:      
A1 on scene and has vehicle.   

25-7553         1806 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + UNITED DR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:06:09  Clrd-18:16:09
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-7554         1843 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:43:26                 Arvd-18:43:30  Clrd-18:51:39
         Narrative:      

Party requesting a copy of a public log note.   

         Narrative:      
Public log note provided.   

25-7556         1907 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1408] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:50:36  Enrt-19:55:21  Arvd-19:57:46  Clrd-21:19:54
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:52:25  Enrt-19:55:19  Arvd-19:57:47  Clrd-21:19:56
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:52:27  Enrt-19:55:18  Arvd-19:57:47  Clrd-21:17:03
         Narrative:      

Vigil at attached location. Per request of RP units   
assisting with traffic.   

         Narrative:      
Vigil has ended.

25-7557         1925 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:25:42                                Clrd-19:29:05
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting erratic operator. Vehicle   
committed multiple marked lane violations as well as   
threatening other drivers.   

         Narrative:      
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226 dispatched and Easton notified. Unable to locate.   

25-7558         2128 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:28:44  Clrd-22:18:22
         Narrative:      

Officer out at baseball tournament.

25-7559         2135 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:35:59  Clrd-21:39:37
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-7561         2241 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1234] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-22:44:21  Enrt-22:44:38  Arvd-22:48:58  Clrd-23:00:26
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 in rear right manned door zone. Unable to contact   
key holder.   

         Narrative:      
226 reports unsecure door.

         Narrative:      
Building checks secure at this time.   

25-7562         2258 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 06/27/2025 2337
  Location/Address:    [WEG 799] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:58:00  Clrd-23:29:27
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-23:01:42  Clrd-23:11:28
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-23:05:22  Enrt-23:05:24  Arvd-23:11:34  Clrd-23:28:14
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

For Date: 06/28/2025  -  Saturday   

25-7563         0030 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher BRUCE E SAVAGE 06/28/2025 0053
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-00:27:05                                Clrd-00:27:13
                       Detective Jared P Percival
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-00:40:26                                Clrd-00:46:38
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-00:43:36                 Arvd-00:43:53  Clrd-00:49:48
         Narrative:      

Manager on business line stating an intoxicated customer   



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  29
  Dispatch Log  From: 06/22/2025  Thru: 06/28/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 06/30/2025

drove from the parking lot heading east on Rte 106.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area. Could not locate.

25-7571         0232 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports a gray SUV, headed south on Rte 24 is   
all over the road. Call transferred via PSAP to SP   
Middleboro.

25-7573         0850 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-08:52:55  Enrt-08:53:00                 Clrd-08:55:53
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial burglary alarm on zone 012. Key holders   
unreachable at this time.   

         Narrative:      
Key holder contacted with correct passcode.

25-7574         0902 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for tow release, release issued.

25-7575         0926 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 06/28/2025 1013
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + VITAL AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:26:17  Clrd-10:02:09
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-09:40:36                 Arvd-09:40:39  Clrd-10:02:07
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator has vehicle at this time. Report to   
follow.   

25-7576         0945 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Parties into the station for tow release. Release issued to   
licensed operator.   

25-7577         1026 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + PURCHASE ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-10:26:54  Clrd-10:36:12
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-7578         1031 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-10:33:44  Enrt-10:33:47  Arvd-10:37:24  Clrd-10:59:29
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         Narrative:      
Brockton Animal Control reporting deceased dog in a bag in   
the attached area.

         Narrative:      
Highway department contacted for removal.   

25-7579         1037 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:42:56  Enrt-10:42:58  Arvd-10:44:41  Clrd-10:53:35
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 commercial burglary alarm on zone 012. Key holders   
unreachable.    

         Narrative:      
Confirmed accidental by employee.   

25-7580         1120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + SHAGBARK RD
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:20:53  Clrd-11:24:24
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-7581         1158 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:58:29  Clrd-12:06:23
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.

25-7582         1455 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-14:55:53  Clrd-15:05:23
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-7584         1532 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:32:41  Clrd-15:39:14
                       Patrol ALEXANDRA L MALONEY
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-7587         1750 FIRE, AUTO Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 NORTH
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her car was smoking prior to the call but   
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is not anymore.  Transferred to MSP.

25-7589         1901 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 SOUTH
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting a vehicle on the highway travelling at a   
high rate of speed.  Transferred to MSP.

25-7593         2231 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST + NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:32:19                 Arvd-22:32:23  Clrd-23:13:02
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Officers assisting with traffic due to a MVA in Brockton.

25-7594         2257 ERRATIC OPERATION Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-22:59:52                 Arvd-23:04:48  Clrd-23:25:02
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-23:13:14                 Arvd-23:13:16  Clrd-23:25:01
                       Patrol ROBERT W LONG
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting the attached vehicle is committing multiple   
marked lanes violations along with speeding up and slowing   
down.

         Narrative:      
224 and 226 out with the vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay.  Warning for marked lanes.


